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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday, 9th May - Year 1 Class Worship 
Parents and carers of children in Year 1 are invited to join us for their class worship at 9.00am in the 
school hall. 
 
Friday, 9th May - Year 1 attending Eastry Coffee Morning 
A small number of children from Year 1 will be visiting Eastry Coffee Morning as part of the school 
working with the local community. 

 
Monday, 12th May to Thursday 15th May - Year 6 Key Stage 1 SATs 
 
Wednesday, 14th May - Year 3 and Year 4 Catch-up Swimming Lessons 
 
Thursday, 15th May - School Census 
Thursday 15th May is our School Census. It would be extremely beneficial to the school if all children 
entitled to Universal Free School Meals in Fledglings, Year 1 & Year 2, and also any children entitled to 
Free School Meals in any year groups, were to have a school dinner on this day. 
If you feel your child might be entitled to Free School Meals, even if they receive a universal free 
school meal because they are in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, please ask at the school office. 

 
Friday, 16th May - Fledglings Class Worship 
Parents and carers of children in Fledglings are invited to join us for their class worship at 9.00am in the 
school hall. 
 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
 
We’re Looking for Someone Who Enjoys Carpentry! 
We would like to set up a mini library for the community where we will have 
a small amount of books available to swap or borrow, both for adults and 
children. Another local school has a similar library already up and running 
and we would like to use something similar. Do you enjoy carpentry as a 
hobby? Would you be able to make something similar to this that we could 
use? 
We have a small budget for materials raised from our second hand book 
sales. If you think you might be able to help please let us know. Many thanks. 



HEALTH ADVICE/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 
Cycling Safely - Advice For Parents 
We arrange for children in Year 5 to take part in Bikeability each year in collaboration with Your 
Leisure funded by Youth Sport Trust. 
Cycling is a great way for children to get exercise, spend time with family and friends, and help get 
them away from their screens. Many children also cycle to school protecting the environment by 
preventing car travel. 
Of course, it is most important the children stay safe whilst using their bike.  
Attached is a cycle safety leaflet which you might find useful when teaching your child road 
awareness whilst on a bike and other cycle related safety tips. 
 



Kind regards 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  12.5.2025 

MONDAY   

Ballet Club (3.30 to 4.00pm) Yes 

Football Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) Yes 

Netball Club (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

Cheerleading Club (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

WEDNESDAY   
Singing Club (8.00 to 8.30am) Yes 

  

THURSDAY(   

Harmony Club (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

  

FRIDAY   

  

COMMUNITY EVENTS AND NEWS 
 
Nonington Cricket Club Visit  
We were lucky enough to be visited by a coach from 
Nonington Cricket Club this week and the children in 
Years 3 & 4 really enjoyed their cricket coaching 
session. 
Nonington Cricket Club run a club for boys and girls 
aged 5 to 11 years every Friday evening. For more 
information email noningtoncricketclub@gmail.com. 


